

Salmons Brook School

Improving the quality of life for our school and wider community by nurturing potential

Dear colleague,

Thank you for your interest in the post of Deputy Headteacher at Salmons Brook School.

We created the vision for Salmons Brook School as a place of achievement for children with Social Emotional and Mental Health needs. We believe in a therapeutic approach and one that seeks to teach children how to self-regulate. This is important in any educational setting but one that is essential in a school where children have SEMH needs.

Salmons Brook School opened in September 2022 in a brand-new purpose-built school. We have great facilities! The school is at a very early stage in its development and with the growth in pupil numbers the leadership team wants to expand from the Headteacher, Deputy, two AHTs and school business manager, to include an additional Deputy Headteacher who will support the senior Deputy and the Headteacher in the strategic development of the school. The successful candidate will have the opportunity to help shape the development of a new school and this will be excellent preparation for a future headteacher role in special education.

Salmons Brook School is a proud member of EdAcT and enjoys the support of a well organised Trust that enables its schools to focus on teaching and learning.

The precise responsibilities of the successful candidate will be agreed on appointment and you are asked to set down in your letter of application, your particular area of expertise.

The timeline for applications is as follows:

- Advertisement goes live 03 October 2024
- 14 October 2024 Closing date Shortlisting 15 October 2024 Interviews 18 October 2024

Please apply by completing the Trust application form and include a letter of no more than 2 sides on A4 in font of pt12.

In your letter of application, please set out:

- Your current role and the key successes of that role
- Why you want to teach children with SEMH
- The areas you would like to lead on
- What extra-curricular activities you would like to lead.

If you would like to speak to me about the vision for Salmons Brook School, speak to the Headteacher or visit the school during the working day, please contact the CEO's administrator Ms Jess Wong on ECSRecruitment@edact.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,

Dr S M Tranter Chief Executive

Headteacher: Andrew Lloyd Telephone: 020 3089 5900 Email: sbsenquiries@edact.org.uk Website: salmonsbrook.org.uk Address: Bell Lane, Enfield EN3 5PA

Salmons Brook School is part of EdAct, a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and Wales with company number 10311383 . The registered office is at Great Cambridge

Road, Enfield, Middlesex, EN1 1HQ

